
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Deadline for Sunday Bulletin is Wednesdays at noon.  

Immanuel Lutheran Church—Bristol, Connecticut 

July 31, 2016 
Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost 

TUITION ASSISTANCE NEEDED! 

As of July 5, 2016 tuition assistance requests for the upcoming school 

year exceed funds available by $9,000.  

If it’s in your heart and you are so in-

clined, a contribution to Immanuel    

Lutheran School (tuition assistance) 

would help to educate a child in a loving, Christ-centered environment 

who might otherwise not be able to attend because of financial hard-

ship.  If you have any questions regarding this appeal, please speak 

with Pastor Karner or Claudia Bishop. Thank you. 

Ladies Lunch  

We will be having our lunch on  

Tuesday, August 9, at BARC at 12:30pm.  

Join us and bring a friend.   Roberta Kuhr 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

PRESENTS: 

Alumni & Church Wine Tasting & Auction 

Friday, September 16, 2016 

7:00 pm—10:00 pm 

Please join us for a welcome reception honoring our Alumni in the 

School Gymnasium 7:00 pm — 10:00 pm.  We will be honoring the 

Graduation classes celebrating a ten year class anniversary. Classes 

2006, 1996, 1986, 1976, 1966, 1956, 1946, & 1936.  All alumni and 

adult church members are welcome to attend!  Come and talk with 

fellow classmates and congregation members in a casual setting.  There 

will be a Wine Tasting with appetizers from 7:00-9:00 pm and a Silent 

Auction which will conclude at 9:00 pm. 

The cost to attend is $25.00 per person. 

If you wish to make a donation to the Silent Auction, 

please see Charlie Radcliff or call the office. 

Forms are available in the office. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

And 

Second Annual 

German Festival 

Saturday, September 17, 2016 

11:00am – 9:00pm 

Check out our German festival with authentic foods, music, activities, an 

authentic German Bier Garten for the adults and a Juice Garten for the 

kids. Contests and entertainment will be provided.  

  Free entry  

  German foods  

  Activities for Children  

  Craft Vendors  

  Community Based Organizations  

  Live Band  

  Authentic Costumes  

  Silent Auctions  

 

HOMEBOUND WORSHIP SERVICE  

Sunday, August 7th at 3 pm  

This is a shortened service with communion given in the pews.  

Please call the church office if you need a ride. 

 860-583-5649 

Reminder:  FREE money for Immanuel!  

Direct your Thrivent Choice Dollars today. 

Contact Linda Beaudoin if you need help or information. 



SAVE THE JELLY JARS!!! 

We’re looking for 6 ounce Ball jelly jars (refillable). 
Please leave them on the table at the bottom of the stairs 

near Hannah’s Room or in the office. 
Thank you! 

ATTENTION !!!  

On Sunday, August 14, the 

Bristol Half Marathon will result 

in delays for motorists trying to 

reach downtown Bristol, begin-

ning around 8:15am when the first runners will be entering down-

town via the West End. Traffic at many intersections will be halted 

as the runners pass. We suggest you go to 2016 Bristol Half Mar-

athon and click on Course Map to see the route the runners will 

be taking so you can plan your drive to church that morning!  

ORPHAN GRAIN TRAIN  

OPEN HOUSE PICNIC/FUNDRAISER! 

Saturday, August 20, 2016, 12-4pm 
Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 
8 Maple Street Terryville, CT 

There will be lots of food, activities for children and adults alike! There will 
also be Warehouse tours to show what we do and how we do it! 

Your cash or material offering will be accepted for the assembling  
of School and  Hygiene Kits, etc.   

See the list posted in the hallway across from the coat rack. 
Please contact Brenda Bacon at the NED Office RSVP 

413-783-0131, ext. 10 or bbacon@ned-lcms.org so we can properly plan. 

School Supplies  
Remember — Orphan Grain Train is always ac-
cepting donations but right now school supplies 
are especially cheap.  

Walmart - washable markers = 50¢,  
crayons = 50¢, rulers = 25¢, notebooks = 17¢, 
glue sticks are very cheap too.  

Backpacks are most reasonable at 5 Below in Plainville - 
$5.00!! Please consider picking up a few things soon.  
As always, thank you for your generosity. 

The Helping Ministry and Thrivent are planning a "Uniform/School 
Clothes Giving Tree," similar to our mitten tree at Christmas. We have 
some families at Immanuel who could use a little extra help getting their 
children ready for school. In the hall by the library there is a small tree 
with sizes and boy/girl marked on them. Please take one and bring back 
the items - not wrapped, just bagged, by August 20.  As always, thank 
you for your generosity. Call Linda Beaudoin with questions or if you 
know someone who could use some help with back to school items. 

(860)589-6431. 

TAG SALE  
SAVE YOUR STUFF (except TVs and couches) for the  

Youth Group Tag Sale coming  
SATURDAY, September 3 

from 8am to 2pm. 

Pick up available if needed, call 860-589-6431. 

Drop off will be Sundays in August either before or after our service.  

The youth group will be on hand to help unload items for you.  Please 

place items on the stage. 

Rockwell Park Festival Saturday, August 20th 10 am to 6.   

We Need You! 

Anyone interested on volunteering to work at the booth for our beloved Im-

manuel Lutheran Church and School at the Rockwell Park Festival, please 

send an email to tria@ilcsschool.org., call the school office 

at 860-583-5631, or stop by the office to sign up for a time

-slot.  We will be handing out information on our school, 

pencils, playing games, etc.  Any help would be greatly ap-

preciated.  


